
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd November 2020 

 

Read Write Inc Phonics- Red Ditty Storybooks 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

This is your child’s reading book. In phonics we will be looking at reading a 

selection of short stories. These stories are called ‘ditties’. 

 

Every 3 days your child will bring a new red story book home. 

 

This book has been taught in the daily phonics session and your child will be 

familiar with it. In each book there are three stories and each story has words 

for your child to practice. Your child should sound out each word by saying 

each sound and put the sounds together (blending) to make the word. At the 

back of the book there are a range of questions to ask your child about each 

ditty. 

 

Please ensure that your child brings this book to school every day in the bag 

provided. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Pritchard, Miss Jones and Mrs Campbell 

Reception Teachers  

 
 


